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IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

July 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

Riverside Health Care in conjunction with the Northwestern Public Health Unit has declared 

the COVID-19 Outbreak OVER for the Special Care Unit (SCU) only in Rainycrest Long 

Term Care Home. 

All visiting and activities in the SCU may resume as before outbreak.  

Please note 

• Visitors must go directly to SCU, they cannot stop on west wing while going through to 

reach SCU. 

• Level 3 mask required by both staff and visitors in SCU only 

• the COVID Outbreak is still active in both East and West Units 

We thank you for your continued support and commitment to protecting the health and safety 
of those in our care, their loved ones, our team members, and the community. 
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